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Date: June 30, 2020 

Submitted by: Engineering and Operations Department – Project Delivery Services Division 

Subject: Bert Flinn Park Expansion Park Dedication Bylaw Revision 

 

City of Port Moody Bert Flinn Park Expansion Park Dedication Bylaw, 2020, No. 3235 was given 

three readings on February 25, 2020.  Since the road dedication was removed, the parcel to be 

dedicated now has an updated legal description.  City of Port Moody Bert Flinn Park Expansion 

Park Dedication Bylaw, 2020, No. 3235 has been amended to replace the previous legal 

description with the current legal description, and is attached for Council consideration 

(Attachment 1).  Staff recommend rescinding third reading and reading the Bylaw a third time 

with the amendment to include the new legal description, so that it can be considered by 

Council for adoption at the next meeting.  The recommended resolution is: 

 

THAT third reading for City of Port Moody Bert Flinn Park Expansion Park 

Dedication Bylaw, 2020, No. 3235 be rescinded; 

 

AND THAT City of Port Moody Bert Flinn Park Expansion Park Dedication Bylaw, 

2020, No. 3235 be read a third time as amended as recommended in the memo 

dated June 30, 2020 from Engineering and Operations Department – Project 

Delivery Services Division regarding Bert Flinn Park Expansion Park Dedication 

Bylaw Revision. 

Attachment(s) 

1. Attachment 1 – Revised City of Port Moody Bert Flinn Park Expansion Park Dedication 

Bylaw, 2020, No. 3235 
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